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Oregon is a no sales tax state. I would support reasonable excise taxes in Oregon, 

but IF and ONLY IF income taxes are completely abolished. Real and personal 

property taxes should also be abolished. As for funding for alcohol abuse programs, 

first investigate the OHA. I'm sure you will find plenty of money there for these kinds 

of things. No need to tax the citizens more and more and more, with problems in 

Oregon getting worse and worse and worse. 

 

I oppose HB 3197. 


